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BLAKENEY CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER NO:7 

18.12.2018 

Please turn over  

News from Sailors Class 
 

In Maths we have continued to learn about 2D and 3D shapes.  Year 

2 have been learning to identify vertices. 
 

In Literacy we have completed our letters to Santa and have been 

writing acrostic Christmas poems. 

News from Smugglers Class 
 

In Maths we have continued to cover times tables and how to apply 

them. 
 

In our Topic we have been covering the geography and history of the 

USA. 
 

In English we have looked at subordinates and embedded clauses in 

SPAG. 

Books for Schools - Current total = 3,664 

Thank you to everyone who has been collecting Books 

for School tokens.  We have surpassed our total for 

Sports for Schools tokens, which was 2,521.  If you still have any at home or you know 

anybody that has please keep bringing them in. 

The closing date for us to submit the total number of tokens is Friday 11th January.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

January 
 

Thurs 3rd    8.45pm   Back to school 

Mon 7th    10.00am   Swimming (Group 1) 

Mon 14th    12.50pm - 2.50pm Cluster Hi 5 Netball @ APHS 

Weds 23rd   9.30am   Federation Pantomime (Aladdin)  

      @ Blakeney Village Hall 

Mon 28th    12.50pm - 2.50pm Cluster Tri-Golf @ APHS 
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NEWS FROM BLAKENEY PTFA 

 
 

 
 

HO! HO! HO! It’s that most wonderful time of the year again. 
 

May we begin by saying what a fantastic Christmas 

party the children had last Friday at the Harbour 

Rooms.  It was great to see ALL the children there 

and so many parents.  A huge thank you to every-

body who helped set up the party and helped to 

clear up afterwards.  We were worried we wouldn’t 

be out of the hall for 5.30pm, but thanks to the 

brilliant effort by all there, we were ready to go by 5.15pm!!  Also, a big thank you to 

Gary for allowing us the use of the Harbour Rooms and the kitchen free of charge. 
 

It was also great to see so many people in the church for the 

School Christingle Service.  We raised £20 from donations for 

refreshments after the service, which was given to the ‘Little 

Star’ charity, based in Holt. 
 

We would also like to thank and wish a Merry Christmas 

to all the individuals and businesses who have supported 

us over the last year with donations, fund raising and  

attending our events.  Many of these have no direct   

contact with the school, but recognise it as part of a 

wonderful community and are willing to do it for the  

benefit of the children. 
 

That just leaves us to say a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy and Prosperous New Year to all the children, 

staff, parents and carers of Blakeney CE VA Primary 

School. 
 

Have a good’n. 
 

The Blakeney School PTFA 

Pilgrim Federation Websites 
 

Further information regarding any of our schools can be found by following the links below: 
 

Blakeney: www.blakeney.norfolk.sch.uk 

Hindringham: www.hindringham.norfolk.sch.uk 

Walsingham: www.walsingham.norfolk.sch.uk 

Kelling: www.kelling.norfolk.sch.uk 

http://www.blakeney.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.hindringham.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.walsingham.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.kelling.norfolk.sch.uk/

